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Photo Club is a great way to learn about photography, meet
new friends and participate in fun activities! No experience
required! The next meeting will be on Wednesday, January
4th, 2023. If interested, please see or email Mrs. Ingalls for
more information about this club and our Schoology group. 

Attention 7th and 8th grade girls interested in IM basketball.  There will be an
informational meeting on Wednesday, January 4th during homeroom in Mrs.
Zamarron's class.  You will need a physical on file in the office before our first
practice, which begins on January 10th.

Art Club continues every Wedensday from 3:30 - 4:30 until mid March.



Club
Hub

Science Fair Club- Our next meeting will be Thursday, Jan 12th from
3:20 - 4:30. See Mrs. Martin during homeroom if you did not get your
question and hypothesis written.

6th Grade Outdoor Rec Club will be starting January 4th after
school at 3:30 in Mrs. Lewis’s room 144. We will meet every
Wednesday in January and February. Pick up time will be 4:30 at
the middle school unless we are at the Winter Sports Park. Getting
outside to sled and play games, etc. with others is the primary
focus. Any 6th grader interested in outdoor fun should watch
announcements for additional information. There is no cost to
participate, just dress appropriately for winter weather. Click here
for the permission slip

Math Counts Club will be starting in January.  We will meet once a week
followed by an optional Math Counts Competition in February.  If you are
interested in learning more, please come to a meeting during homeroom on
THURSDAY, JAN. 5th at 8:20 outside of Mrs. Brey's room 123.  All grade
levels and all ability levels are welcome to join!  If you have any questions
or cannot attend the meeting, please email Mrs. Brey at
brey.kl.t@northmen.org.

Crocheting Club
After the holiday break we will be starting a crocheting club. 
 Crocheting can be a fun and relaxing hobby.  You will learn the basic
stitches and from there you can make hats, scarves, and so much
more.  We will be meeting on Mondays from 3:15-4:00.   If you are
interested please sign up with Mrs. Kurburski.  Starting supplies will
be provided  All are welcome and our first meeting will be January 9
and we will continue meeting every Monday. 

.Students MUST go to the Club Website.
There are 3 needed forms, including the DIGITAL GOOGLE form in
which they actually JOIN the CLUB. They need to do it with their
parents. Parents will set up a MYSCHOOLBUCKs account and join
REMIND, as well as choose the type of pass for their child. LAST
DAY TO SIGN UP: THURSDAY, JANUARY 5th.

SKI & SNOWBOARDSKI & SNOWBOARDSKI & SNOWBOARD

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1EvbjiZCLCH9cU2z4NMHL71hFJKm4rp_D/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=110776193452541144274&rtpof=true&sd=true


 The next meeting will be after the holidays, on Tuesday,
January 10th.


